
Evelyn Champion, Director 

 

Orchestra Notes Week 8- September 27, 2018 

Eighth Grade Disney Trip 

Disney Commitment Letter- Due Friday!!! 

Friday is the absolute last day to turn in a commitment form for the Eighth Grade 

Orchestra trip to perform at Disney. The OSP link is not up yet, so don’t worry about 

payment right now. Please wait for the ORCHESTRA link to go back up (I will email you 

so you don’t have to keep checking). PLEASE DO NOT USE THE CHORUS OSP LINK! 

For your information, the payment schedule is $300 donation due right after the OSP 

link goes up, and then $300 due Thursday, November 1 on OSP by midnight. We will 

have a parent meeting on Monday, February 4th from 6-7 p.m.- please add that date to 

your calendar if your child is going on the trip. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

1. Field trip to the Atlanta Symphony- Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

2. Our Fall Orchestra Concert is Tuesday, October 23 in the gym. 

3. Please make sure you put all events on your family calendar: Calendar of Events  

 
 

champione@fultonschools.org 

Mrs. Champion 

http://nmsperforms.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/Disney-Commitment-Letter-2019.pdf
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